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This meeting was conducted remotely using teleconferencing technology provided by Zoom  

due to Snoqualmie Emergency Proclamation 24-02. 
 

(ALL ATTENDEES APPEARED REMOTELY) 
 
CALL TO ORDER  
 

Chair Ethan Benson called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

Committee Members: Councilmembers Ethan Benson, Bryan Holloway, and Catherine Cotton (remote). 
 
Mayor Katherine Ross was also present. 
 
City Staff: 
Deana Dean, City Clerk; Jeff Hamlin, Interim Parks & Public Works Director; Patrick Fry, Project Engineer; 
Hind Ahmed, Project Engineer; Drew Bouta, Finance Director; and Andy Latham, IT Support.  
 

AGENDA APPROVAL – The agenda was approved as presented.   
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS  

• Kathryn Podschwit, Snoqualmie resident, spoke to signage, specifically wayfinding, within the city. 
 
MINUTES 

1. The minutes from the January 3, 2024, meeting were approved as presented. Chair Benson inquired 
about the Capital Facilities and Utilities Element Recommendation.  Jeff Hamlin, Interim Parks & Public 
Works Director, noted it will be added to a future meeting. 

AGENDA BILLS 

DISCUSSION 

2.  Meadowbrook Bridge Rehabilitation. Presentation provided by Hind Ahmed, Project Engineer. Topics 
covered include the budget appropriated in the CIP, scope change due to load restriction, project 
timeline extension, and rehabilitation options. Discussion followed. This will be brought back to 
Committee at a future meeting. 

3. Solid Waste Contract.  Patrick Fry, Project Engineer, spoke to the solid waste contract collection update.  
Robin Freedman and Han Kirkland from Waste Management and Jeanette Jurgensen, from Epicenter 
Services, were present remotely.  Patrick reviewed the history of the current contract, when the current  
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contract expires, new contract options, timelines, and staff’s recommendation.  Discussion and 
questions followed.   

4. Asset Management Implementation. This item was not addressed due to lack of time. 

5. Director Reports. This item was not addressed due to lack of time. 

ADJOURNMENT - The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes taken by Deana Dean, City Clerk.  
Recorded meeting audio is available on the City website after the meeting. 
Minutes approved at the February 6, 2024, Parks & Public Works Committee Meeting. 


